
 

15516 36 Avenue, Surrey, BC V3Z 0J5  :  604-541-1613 

 

August 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

We would like to welcome you to Rosemary Heights Elementary School! 

 

There will be a Meet and Greet Orientation for Kindergarten students and Parents outside 

the Kindergarten classes on Tuesday September 7th. Your child has been placed in a 

group based on their last name. Group A (last name A-L) will attend the meet and greet 

from 10:00-10:30am. Group B (last name M-Z) will attend from 10:45-11:15 am. Your 

child’s first day of school will be on September 8th for one hour. Please refer to the 

Kindergarten September calendar for the gradual entry times.   

 

Group A (last name A-L) will attend their first day Wed. Sept. 8th    from 9:30-10:30am 

Group B (last name M-Z) will attend their first day Wed, Sept. 8th  from 12:30-1:30pm 

 

Please meet outside the front doors of the Kindergarten classrooms at your designated 

time. Each classroom door will be labelled with the Room Number. Please note, this is 

only for students, and parents will not be permitted to enter the classroom. The 

classrooms are the last three doors facing the parking lot on the far left of the building. 

 

Our Kindergarten teachers: 
Ms. Ames     Room 149  

Ms. Pomonis                  Room 151   

Ms. Stevens     Room 153   

Mr. Wall                             Room 156  

** The teacher/classroom your child was assigned during Student Orientation is not 

necesarily your child’s permanent teacher. Learning groups will be formed during 

Gradual entry.    

 

The gradual entry schedule for Kindergarten students is between Monday, September 8th 

and Friday, September 16th. Kindergarten students will not attend classes on Friday 

September 17th. This will allow your child’s classroom teacher to contact you and spend 

time getting to know your child. A full school day begins Monday, September 20th. There 

is a Professional Day on September 27th and school will not be in session.  

 

We look forward to having you and your child become part of the Rosemary Heights 

community. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ms. Stevens  Mrs. Pomonis  Ms. Ames  Mr. Wall   


